
Email from Chris Hurst – Powys – 7 March 2018 
 
Pursuant to the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations, we are seeking the right to 
re-use all documents and information publicly available through your website for the Powys 
Pension Fund.  We seek the ability to re-use the documents and information in the following 
manner:  include the information in our searchable commercial database (available to clients 
at www.evestment.com) and make the responsive documents available to our clients for 
reference and/or download. 
  
In accordance with RPSI, we expect a response to our request for re-use within 20 days of 
our request date.   
  
If you choose to deny this request or limit the scope of documents and information subject to 
re-use, please provide a written explanation for the denial, including a reference to the 
specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. 
 

http://www.evestment.com/

